Received by email 23rd November 2009

To: Matt Brunt

From: Heather Evans

Subject: APPLRG Inquiry

Matt

 

I'm not sure is this is relevant to your enquiry or not, but Dave Holladay suggests below that I contact you. 

 

We have been trying to get full size cycles allowed on the Tyne and Wear Metro since 1991. Since then changes to the layout of the carriages have ignored this, but details of the current position are below. Folding cycles are carried.

 

Do you need any more information?

 

Heather

CTC Tyneside



From: Dave Holladay [mailto:tramsol@aol.com] 
Sent: 22 November 2009 14:24
To: Heather Evans
Subject: Re: Providing written submissions to All Party Light Rail Group Inquiry

Heather Evans wrote: 

Dave

 

Nothing's happening with regard to renewing the carriages on the Tyne & Wear Metro at the moment. We keep raising the need to design these to carry full size cycles and the last response that Newcastle Cycling Forum had from Bernard Garner, Director General, Nexus was on 22 June 2009 which "confirmed their intention to include cycles when the carriages are renewed and that they will consult the Cycling Forum on this".

 

Heather 

Thanks for the update - if You do want to put a marker up for Tyneside (and Teesside) CTC/Tynebikes/Cycling Forum and there are any papers which have local relevance do make a short submission to Matt Brunt at PTEG.   How many years have you been lobbying for this?

Dave
